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Dear Parents and Carers
KS1 Christmas Party will take place on Wednesday 16th December.
Due to the current situation, children are unable to bring party food into school from home. We are suggesting a voluntary payment of £2 per child so teachers can provide the food this year.
Please pay cash to the School Office in a sealed envelope.
Many thanks
Bealings Team
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